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The Seven Principles of Public Life 

Given the nature of public appointments, it is important that those appointed as members of 

public bodies maintain the confidence of the public. If there are any issues in your personal or 

professional history that could, if you were appointed, be misconstrued, cause embarrassment, 

or cause public confidence in the appointment to be jeopardised, it is important that you bring 

them to the attention of the Assessment Panel and provide details of the issue/s in your 

covering letter. In considering whether you wish to declare any issues, you should also reflect 

on any public statements you have made, including through social media. The panel may 

explore any issues with you before they make a recommendation on the appointment. Failure to 

disclose such information could result in an appointment either not being made or being 

terminated. 

More information on the Seven Principles of Public Life can be found here. 
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